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Sunday, November 22, 2015 

Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor - Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastors - Student & Adult Ministries 
Rev. Jeff Dahms** & Rev. Kristy Dahms 

Junior High Coordinator 
Melanie Murray** 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz* 

Women’s Network Coordinator 
Pastor Carol Ann Hurtubise** 

*DENOTES PART-TIME    **DENOTES VOLUNTEER 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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Christmas Food Vouchers 

We have a limited number of food 
vouchers to help our church 

families who find themselves in need this 
Christmas. If you or your family could use 
some assistance over the holidays, please 
call the church office by the end of 
November (please DO NOT call on behalf 
of someone else without their permission).   

Salvation Army Christmas Kettle Campaign 
The Salvation Army is looking for volunteers for the 2015 Christmas 
Kettle Campaign, which will run from Nov. 20th to Dec. 24th (Sundays 
excluded). If you can assist by giving some time to run one of the 
Christmas kettles, please call 613-735-5601. 

Church Envelopes  

Tithing/offering envelopes for 
2016 will be available the last 

two weeks of December. If you don’t 
already have an envelope number, and you 
attend PPT regularly, why not consider 
requesting a box? Please call or email the 
church office as soon as possible and we’ll 
have a 2016 box ready for you!  

Special Thanks! 
A big THANK YOU to all these folks... 

Everyone who filled a shoebox, made a donation to fill a shoebox, who helped out 
with the distribution and collection of shoeboxes, and to Dan Connor for overseeing 
this year’s shoebox program.  

Everyone who helped with the construction & decorating of the Singing Christmas 
Tree frame, branches, lights, etc. You are part of the “behind-the-scenes” group 
whose contributions are indispensible! 



TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Guest Speaker: Rev. Murray Cornelius 

Assistant Superintendent for PAOC International Missions  
Kids Church (ages 2-12) 

Kids will be dismissed from the service 
PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  

MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

6:00 PM - SR High IGNITE (grades 9-12...meet downstairs) 

6:00 PM - Old Time Gospel Hour (prayer chapel) 
Message: Pastor Gordon Krause “Free at Last!” 
This is the last meeting before Christmas break 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Dec 02 - Last BG Clubs meeting before Christmas break (6:30 pm) 
Parents welcome at BG Clubs Christmas Pageant 
Dec 03 - Hymn Sing at Pinewood (7:00 pm) 
Dec 04 - JR High FUSION Christmas party (6:00 pm) 
Dec 05 - PPT Family Christmas Banquet (5:00 pm - see bulletin insert) 
Tickets on sale in the foyer before & after Sunday morning services 
Dec 06 - Last SR High IGNITE before Christmas break 
Dec 10 - Last Jitterbugs before Christmas break 
Dec 12, 13 & 14 - Singing Christmas Tree (please bring a item for the food banks) 
7:00 pm each night...plus 2:00 pm matinee on Sun. Dec. 13th 
Dec 16 - Last “New Creation Realities” Ladies Study before Christmas break 
Dec 24 - Christmas Eve Service (6:30 pm) 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS  

MON 7:00 PM - JUNCTION College & Careers (in the foyer) 
 For young adults who are no longer in high school  

TUES 6:00 PM - Board Meeting  
 7:00 PM - Beth Moore Study in Revelation (downstairs) 
 This is the last meeting of this series...New series begins Jan. 12th 

WED 7:00 AM - Men’s Prayer Breakfast (in foyer) 
 10:00 AM - Ladies Bible Study “New Creation Realities” (in foyer) 
 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (men in foyer...ladies in prayer chapel) 
 6:30 PM - BG Clubs (JK-grade 5)  
 6:30 PM - JR Youth FUSION (grades 6-8)  

THUR 9:30 AM - Jitterbugs Playgroup (0-6 yrs) 
 All kids must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian  
 10:00 AM - Intercessory Prayer (prayer chapel)  
 7:00 PM - Singing Christmas Tree Practice (in the tree) 

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Rose Lloyd 
Fern Maves 
Cecile Sullivan 
Raymond Tunney 
  

Shirley Bigras 
Andalene Brennan  
Yvonne Chassie 
George Foss 
Hugh Foss 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. NOV. 29th 
Bus: Steve Liedtke 
Sound: Tim Moss 
PPoint: Carol McKenna 
Camera: Judy Laronde 
Greeters: Doreen Fraser & Ann Lemke  
Ushers: Dean Faught, Ken Krieger, Brent 
Pitawanakat, Terry Raddatz, Joel Raddatz, 
Kevin Papkie 

The 2015  

Singing Christmas Tree  

December 12, 13 & 14 
7:00 pm each night 

2:00 pm Sunday matinee 

FREE Admission  
Invitation tickets available at the 

Welcome Centre! 

Please bring a non-perishable item for 
the local food banks (cash donations  
also appreciated!). Bring a friend!  

See updates on Facebook: Pembroke’s 
Singing Christmas Tree 

See over for more information � 

Sunday, November 22, 2015 

Bus Drivers Needed 
for PPT Handi-bus 

We are still looking for 
volunteer drivers to be on the rotation 
schedule for our “new-to-us” handi-bus. 
No special license needed. You must be 
at least 25 years old, hold a current 
Ontario driver’s license, and have a good 
driving record. If you are interested, 
please call the office or speak to John 
Carmody as soon as possible.   

PPT Membership 

If you would like to have a 
voice in decisions made at the 

PPT Annual Business Meeting held in 
February, now is a good time to apply 
for church membership. Membership 
applications are available at the 
Welcome Centre. Please complete and 
return the form to the church office. 
Applications are reviewed at the board 
level. Next board meeting: Nov. 24th   

Notice of Relocation 

“It is with deep gratitude 
and profound sadness that 
we are saying goodbye this 
month to one of our 

precious families. Ron and Betty 
Gignac will be relocating to Belleville 
where Ron has already assumed his 
responsibilities as the Deputy Chief of 
Police there. As most would know, 
Betty is a Deacon and Secretary of the 
Board. She has also worked tirelessly 
as a volunteer in so many of our church 
ministries as well as a “just about full 
time volunteer” staffer.  
Betty was elected last ABM for a two 
year term and the Board of Deacons is 
currently discerning what best to do 
with the remainder of this year and 
the additional year left in her term. 
Please take the time to send Ron and 
Betty (and Jackie and Nicky, too) a 
note of appreciation and remember 
them in your prayers as they transition 
to their new work and ministry.”  

- Pastor Terry 

Outreach Opportunity 

Pastor Terry has been given a unique 
opportunity to conduct chapel services 
for a group of elite athletes in the area. 
These chapel services will take place 
every second week on Wednesday 
during the supper hour and after they 
practice. The response to the chapels 
has been positive, but as you can 
imagine, 17 year old boys are pretty 
hungry at 5:30 after practice. Pastor 
Terry will provide a light meal and a 
homemade snack for these chapels. 
Should you want to support this effort 
by cooking or sponsoring a meal for a 
night ($50-$80) or by making cookies or 
some other goody for the boys, it would 
be much appreciated. Let the office 
know if you can help (There are peanut 
allergies involved so basic chocolate 
chips or brownies would work best). 

Moving Help Needed 
We’ve received a request 
from a young woman in 

Golden Lake who needs to move on 
November 28th. She is a friend of one of 
our church members. The move is just a 
short distance along Hwy. 60 in Golden 
Lake. She has asked everyone she knows 
of that has a truck but without result. If 
you are able to help out, please call the 
office or speak to Pastor Terry as soon 
as possible. Thank you. 

Kitchen Helpers Needed for PPT Christmas Banquet 
We are in need of some volunteer folks to help out Pastor 
Ron Howe in the kitchen on: 
� Fri. Dec. 04 - food preparation 

� Sat. Dec. 05 - for the banquet  
If you can help out on either or both of those times, please call the church 
office as soon as possible!  


